
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 12, 2018 
 

Item 14, Report No. 29, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on December 12, 2018. 
 
 
 

14. NEW BUSINESS - STAFF ATTENDANCE AT A COMMUNITY MEETING 
CONVENED BY THE LOCAL COUNCILLOR – WARD 3 

The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of an evening 
community meeting to be convened by Ward 3 Councillor DeFrancesca 
with City of Vaughan and York Region engineering staff to address 
traffic related issues in the Vellore Woods community. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor DeFrancesca. 

  




